

## **NEWSLETTER**

JULY 2025

## Contribution of Centro de Formação Dr. Rui Grácio-Portugal

The 3rd National Forum of UNESCO Networks took place at the Institute of Education of the University of Lisbon, on November 23, 2024, organized by the National Commission of UNESCO-Portugal, with the support of the UNESCO Chair "Futures of Education" from the Institute of Education-ULisboa. We highlight the important opening intervention by Professor António Nóvoa and the inaugural conference by Professor Augusto Santos Silva. Several working groups participated in diverse entities, which are part of the UNESCO networks, from a perspective of cooperation, dialogue and design of partnerships for development







Don't miss new information on our social media and website



The Teacher Training Center, Centro de Formação Dr. Rui Grácio, as a member of UNESCO associated schools network, was represented by its Director, Ana Cristina Madeira, who actively participated in the initiative, presenting a summary of the TE-REG Erasmus+ project – Teacher Education regenerated, towards interinstitutional dialogue in the Forum. While working in groups, we had the opportunity to discuss the main challenge of TE-REG project: to search, to explore and to reflect on How Artificial Intelligence impacts on Teaching and Learning, towards a new role of the teacher. The 3rd National Forum was closed by the Executive Secretary of UNESCO-Portugal, Rita Brasil deBrito















